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 Members, 
  

 After a very successful Fall Migration, we are back home to start our Holiday 
 season. Many thanks to Brenda and Mary and all their volunteers who 
 helped make our Fun Monday Booth so successful.  Not only did we all have 
a great time, but we made some money in the process.  Our party at the Arcade was also 
very successful.  We had a great turnout and many of you came to spend time together and 
enjoy our friendships and also enjoyed some liquid pleasure and some very good hors 
d’oeuvres.  Even though I wasn’t there, due to a work commitment, my heart was with all our 
members.  But from what I understand, we had a great turnout and everyone enjoyed 
themselves. Thanks, Mary, for carrying the load making this happen and thanks for all who 
helped. 
 

We also had a great time at Fun Sunday and Fun Monday.  It was beautiful weather, great 
music, meeting a lot of new friends and just enjoying a fun filled day at SOS.  And we actually 
made a little money for the club selling those Fun Monday Tickets. 
 

The Special Olympics Golf Tournament was a huge success.  On a beautiful day and the great 
turnout, we raised a lot of money for the Special Olympics.  Due to the commitment from the 
Burlington Shag Club volunteers, you have once again given yourself to help special athletes 
in need. Not only by doing this for these well-deserved athletes, it was also good for our 
members who were there, who gave of themselves to make these athletes lives a little 
brighter.  Thank you, Jesse Justice, Stephen Stearns, and all their committee and volunteers 
for a job well done. 
 

As you know it is now election time to elect those who will lead us in 2020.  Not only our 
officers, but board members (2).  It is important that you come out and take part and help us 
elect the right people for the right positions.   
 

Hopefully we will see you at the Business Meeting.  Many other things are going on in 
October.  Starting with our Membership Appreciation Warehouse Pig Pickin’ and Wine 
tasting. (see the flyer for all information).  This promises to be an event that you will be 
talking about a year from now.  Lots of fun, games, music, fellowship and good food. 
 

The Greater Triad Shag Club “Meet the Area Party” is October 19, 2019 at the Greensboro 
Shrine Club from 6 – 11.  (see the flyer for all information).  We need to support this club as 
they always bring a group to our Luau.   
 

As you see many things are still going on, including our Halloween Party, October 25, 2019.  
With all this going on, if you don’t support these events, you will be the one left out.  So, 
make your plans to be there and let’s all enjoy our lifestyle together. 
  
Ronnie Gregory 
2019 BSC President 



Board Of Directors 
 

Rick Turner 

Board Chair 
336-584-3451 

eturner003@triad.rr.com 

 

Dianne Neese 
336-228-7203 

Dianne.Neese@alamance-nc.com 

 

Lee Neese 
336-516-6945 

renderlee@triad.rr.com 

 

Amber Allen 
336-214-0283 

Amberallen16@hotmail.com 

Important SOS 
Dates 2020 

 

January 16-19 

MidWinter 
 

April 16-25 

Spring Safari 
 

July 10-12 

ACSC Summer 

Workshop 
 

July TBA 

Junior SOS 
 

Sept 17-26 

Fall Migration  
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November 
Newsletter  
Deadline 
Monday,  
Oct. 28th  

Board of Directors Minutes 
For September 9 , 2019 

Sunshine  News …. 
Ron Fogleman has been in the VA Hospital with serious health issues. 
 

Mary Gregory’s son-in-law passed away on Sept 19th. 
 

Brant Massey’s brother-in-law passed away on Sept. 23rd.  
 

Wade Kimbro had a few health issues while at SOS and spent a few days in the 

hospital.  He is on the road to recovery now.  
 

Carol Oakley’s sister passed away on Sept 27th.  
 

Gary Jones’ mother passed away on October 3rd.   
 

Good news for Cookie Woods.  She has taken her last chemo treatment and got 

to “ring the bell” in joy! 
 

Please keep all these members and/or their families in your prayers. Also, please 

continue your prayers for Al Fogleman, Tommy Fuller, and Jimmy Lynch.  
 

Please contact Judy Satterfield with Sunshine News, jsatterfield2@att.net, or 336-

541-0005.  Thanks 

 

Board members discussed the 
Membership Appreciation Party details. 
 
To be held Saturday, 10/12, 3-6 pm, eat                       
 at 5:00 pm. 
Parade DVD showing. 
Cornhole. 
Wine Tasting / Competition 
Cook shoulders with fixins’ 
 
Also talked abut 50/50 drawing in 
lounge after business meetings.  
Winning ticket to be drawn around 
10:15 every time.  Must close lounge 
door prior to drawing. 
 
Submitted by Kim Sellars 

Special Olympics Golf….. 
An article and some great pictures of this 
awesome tournament will be featured in the 
November newsletter.  Be on the lookout! 

mailto:jsatterfield2@att.net


50/50   Drawing held at each business meeting.  Remember, you can’t 

win if you don’t participate! 



It’s almost time for the Membership Appreciation Party  -  Saturday, October 12, 2019  
 

We are having a Wine Tasting at the Membership Appreciation Party, here are the details:   
 If you would like to participate in the wine tasting, bring your wine glass and your favorite 
Bottle of Wine to share with everyone who participates.  (May need to bring 2 bottles if you 
want) and we will enjoy a wine tasting beginning at 2:00 PM.  We will have a great time and 
decide which wine is the best.  One winner for Red and one winner for White.  We will also, 
have some munchies to go along with the wine.  And then at 3:00 the other games will start, 
music playing, movies and pig pickin’.  Be prepared to have a great time with your fellow 
members.  Dinner will be at 5:00 p.m. Please see flyer in newsletter for more information. 

Danville Shag Club 
“Area” Party 

November 23, 2019 
More details will be our 

November newsletter.  Mark 
your calendar for this date. 

Congratulations….. 
To Maddrie Allen (daughter of  Josh & Amber Allen) on being 
elected to be a member of the Junior Shag Dance Team.  A lot of 
exciting places and ventures will be on her schedule now.  With that 
broad smile always on her face and her love of our dance, she will be 
a great addition to the team.  Good luck & best wishes.   ET 



2019 Membership Appreciation Party….. 
This special party is this Saturday, October 12th and it is a party for our members to 
gather and have fun.  It will be a great day to celebrate all the good times we have had 
this year.  A great New Year’s Eve party; a fabulous and successful Valentine’s benefit; a 
bowling tournament that resulted in loads of fun; SOS pre-parties for Spring and Fall; 
an awesome and First Place award winning float; an exciting corn hole tournament; a 
tropical delight Luau Party, a busy and profitable Fun Monday booth, and a fantastic and 
so heart touching Special Olympics Golf Tournament have filled our calendar so far this 
year.  We still have a Halloween Party, a Quarter Auction, and a Christmas Party to 
finish out the calendar.  As you can tell, none of these special events could have happened 
without hard working and loyal members who give so much of their time and talent to 
this club.  That is why this party is to celebrate YOU!  Come and join us for a great day 
of fellowship, fun, and great friends! 



Hey members, please consider attending the Bass 

Lake Shag Club Fall Harvest DJ Showdown on 

Sunday, Oct 27th.  They always bring a good crowd 

to our Luau so let’s try to return the favor by visiting 

them.  It should be a great party!  Ronnie G. 

DJ Schedule Nov 1 
Ron Russ 

Nov 8 
Roy Childress 

Nov 15 
Walker Guthrie 

Nov 22 
Chigger Woods 

Nov 29 
Rick Turner 

Oct 11 
Bill Moore 

Oct 18 
Butch Metcalf 

Oct 25 
Darrell Gaither 

Burlington 
Shag Club 

CHRISTMAS  PARTY 
Saturday, Dec. 14, 2019 

–



2019 Special Olympics Golf Tournament 
 

If you could look through the eyes, from one proud Burlington Shag Club President, you could see so many 
things going on besides the golf tournament.  I am honored to be asked to write this article about our Golf 
Tournament. What I saw was shag club members working in unison and enjoying themselves and the pride 
they displayed in supporting these athletes with special needs.  I saw the joy in all our members as they went 
about their tasks in preparing for the tournament.  I could sit here and tell you how well it was organized and 
all the money that was raised and friends working side by side to make this event so successful and unique.  
We appreciate all of our supporters and our sponsors for partnering with us for this common goal in 
supporting Special Olympics.  None of this can happen if it wasn’t for each and everyone of you in our club 
getting teams, sponsors, help cooking and preparing the meal, registering and supporting one of the truly 
great events that our club is proud to do. Just to mention the two great leaders we have, Stephen Stearns 
and Jesse Justice and their team, who spends countless hours organizing this event. The Burlington Shag 
Club, which is each and every one of you, is so honored to host this event on behalf of Special Olympics. 
We are all so proud of our shag club members and friends for making this event so special.  All I can say is 
“Thank You and God Bless”. 
Ronnie Gregory 
One Proud BSC President 

4 Ken Hepler 
6 Chip Caldwell 
8 Johnny Greeson 
8 Martha Shoffner 
9 Allen Brown 
12 David Camp 
14 Rick P. Turner 
16 Linda Freeman 
16 Rhonda Summers 
18 Bud Catoe 
18 Johnnie Michaels 
20 Darlene Oakley 
21 Jo Ann Robinson 
23 Elizabeth Phillippie 
24 Wade Kimbro 
24 Marjorie Loy 
25 Carol Oakley 
25 Sheila Walker 
27 Donnie Boone 
30 Mike Hayes 

New Member 
Jerry Helms 



Schedule of Events 

Burlington Shag Club 
October 2019 

Burlington Shag Club 

P. O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216-1174 

October 
Oct 11:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..John Williford 
Oct 18:  BSC Shag Night & Business Meeting 7:00 pm to 12 am…DJ Butch Metcalf 
Oct 25:  BSC Shag Night & Halloween Party 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Darrell Gaither 
 
November 
Nov 1:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am …..DJ Ron Russ 
Nov 8:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Roy Childress 
Nov 15:  BSC Shag Night & Business Meeting 7:00 pm to 12 am… DJ Walker Guthrie 
Nov 22:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am….DJ Chigger Woods 
Nov 29:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Rick Turner 
 
 


